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The health and safety of staff and clients is our top priority 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Friday 10 July 2020 
 
AGILE WEEK – GREEN TEAM 
 

COVID-Safe Site Plan 
 
Version 7 of our COVID-Safe Site Plan is now available online. We will continue to work 
closely with Queensland Health as we progress plans to safely reopen our spaces. 
 

Reopening spaces on Level 4 

 
It seems people are keen to get back to the collections! So far we have 13 bookings for 
the John Oxley Library Reading Room and 22 bookings for the Heritage Collections 
area throughout the day when we reopen on Monday. Processes are in place to ensure 
the safe handling of collection items, including a period of quarantine after an item has 
been accessed by a client. 
 
More work is needed to prepare the Philip Bacon Heritage Gallery for reopening. We 
will let you know once a date is set. 
 

Visitors to The Edge 
 
Since The Edge reopened, we have had more than 600 bookings from 291 unique 
users. 
 

Returning to the office 
 
There is a lot involved with ensuring a safe transition back to the office. We are 
continuing to work through our approach and will provide further details once confirmed.  
 
 
 

https://www.slq.qld.gov.au/sites/default/files/SLQ%20COVIDSafe%20Site%20Plan%20V7.0.pdf

